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A Special Session Meeting was called by the Town Board of the Town of Orchard Park, Erie County, 

New York, held at the Orchard Park Municipal Center, S4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, New 

York on the 27th day of February 2019 at 6:25 PM, (local time) and there were:  

   

   

   PRESENT:  Patrick Keem   Supervisor 

    Michael Sherry   Councilmember 

    John Bailey   Town Attorney 

 

1) THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION WAS OFFERED BY SUPERVISOR KEEM, WHO MOVED 

ITS ADOPTION, SECONDED BY COUNCILMEMBER SHERRY, TO WIT: 

 

RESOLVED, that the Town Board does hereby call for a Special Session Meeting at 6:25pm. 

 

The resolution was unanimously adopted 
 

2) THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION WAS OFFERED BY SUPERVISOR KEEM, WHO MOVED 

ITS ADOPTION, SECONDED BY COUNCILMEMBER SHERRY, TO WIT: 

 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officer Andrew Geist has announced his intention to retire, and  

 

WHEREAS, the Building Inspector's Office will be in need of a Code Enforcement Officer, and 

 

WHEREAS, Code Enforcement Officer Andrew Geist and the town's human resources consultant 

have interviewed candidates for this position and are making a recommendation to the Town Board, 

 

NOW, THEREFORE,  be it 

 

RESOLVED, Steven Bremer, 1 Nason Parkway, Lackawanna, NY 14218, is appointed to the position 

of Code Enforcement Officer at a yearly salary of $67,000.00, labor grade 6, with a start date of 

March 11, 2019. 

The resolution was unanimously adopted 

 

3) THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION WAS OFFERED BY SUPERVISOR KEEM, WHO MOVED 

ITS ADOPTION, SECONDED BY COUNCILMEMBER SHERRY, TO WIT: 

 

RESOLVED, that the Town Board acknowledges receipt of a petition demanding that the complete 

Town Board Agenda for Public Meetings be posted by 12 noon on Tuesday the day before any such 

meeting. 

The resolution was unanimously adopted 

 

On a motion made by Pat Keem, seconded by Mike Sherry with unanimous approval, the Special 

Session was closed at 6:30 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

John Bailey 

Town Attorney 


